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Newsletter 
 
 
Summer Holidays 
A reminder that we finish for the summer next Friday 21st July at 1:45pm. We would like to wish all 
our Year 6s good luck for the future at their new schools, and everybody a restful summer. School 
starts again on Monday 4th September.  
 
Year 6 Cake Sale 
Thank you to everybody who brought cakes and money for our Year 6 cake sale today.  Our Year 6 
children are very grateful for your support. 
 
Sports Clubs 
Sports clubs will not be running in the last week of school. Any deposit money that is due to be paid 
back will be done so in due course. I would like to thank all the children that have partaken in sports 
clubs this year and the support of parents and carers in ensuring that clubs are attended frequently. 
There will be a number of opportunities for children to take part in sports clubs next year. Mr Noble. 
 
EYFS Stay and Play 
Parents of our Acorns and Chestnuts classes are invited to a ‘stay and play’ on Tuesday 18th July at 
2:30pm. 
 
Dinner Money 
Please could we ask that all dinner money is paid for meals until the end of term by Monday, thank 
you. Unfortunately, if meals are not paid for the week, we will not be able to provide a school 
dinner, and a packed lunch will have to be provided.  
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